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New Mexico State Police were called out around 4:58 am on July 2 to find a person lying in the
roadway in the northbound lane of Interstate 40, around mile post 55, near Thoreau.

  

The body was identified as pedestrian, Ferland Johnson, 23.  He appeared to have died after
being hit by an unknown vehicle, possibly during the early morning hours of July 2.

  

The case remains under investigation by state police with assistance from the Crash
Reconstruction Unit.

  

Anyone with knowledge about this incident is asked to contact the New Mexico State Police at
(505) 841-9526.
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